
USFS to train bike trail crew
leaders
TAMBA will be hosting a U.S. Forest Service-approved crew
leader training course the weekend of April 11-12 in South
Lake Tahoe.

The Forest Service has stringent training requirements for
volunteer  crew  leaders  to  ensure  the  safety  of  volunteer
crews.  This  training  may  also  be  accepted  by  other  land
manager agencies.

First  Aid  and  CPR  certification  is  also  required  of  crew
leaders.  It  is  not  included  in  this  course,  but  will  be
offered separately.

There is no cost for TAMBA volunteers (contact TAMBA for the
discount code), and $40 for others.

The class is limited to 20 people. Register online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/03/usfs-to-train-bike-trail-crew-leaders/
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http://www.mountainbiketahoe.org/crew-leader-training/

